
To: 	Robinson, Laurie (0JP)[Laurie.Robinson@usdoj.gov]; Leary, Marylou 
(0JP)[Marylouleary©usdoj.gov ] 
From: 	Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Sent: 	Fri 10/7/2011 4:02:28 PM 
Subject: Sheriffs in AZ - presser on AG resignation and "accessory to murder charges" 

I need to speak with one of you about this. 

From: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA) 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 201111:25 AM 
To: Grindler, Gary (0AG); Reich, Steven (ODAG); Weich, Ron (OLA); Delery, Stuart F. 
(0AG); Richardson, Margaret (OAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG); 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Sheriffs in AZ - presser on AG resignation and "accessory to murder charges" 

Sheriffs Press Conference to discuss Operation Fast and Furious 

Share Public Event 

Time 

Friday, October 7 11:00am - 12:00pm 

Location 

Arizona Peace Officers Memorial, Wesley Bolin Memorial Plaza 

1700 West Washington Street 

Phoenix, AZ 

Created By 

Paul Babeu 

More Info 

Pinal County Sheriff Paul Babeu and nine other elected Sheriffs' will be holding a Press 
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Conference at the Arizona Peace Officers Memorial, located at Wesley Bolin Memorial 
Plaza to discuss "Operation Fast and Furious." The Press Conference is open to the 
media and public. 

Wall 

Hey, have you heard about this press conference? Apparently Fox reported last night 
that the sheriffs will call for Holder's resignation, and will also call for "accessory to 
murder charges for any future victims of Fast and Furious guns." 

Obviously, if you have any response at any point please send my way... 

https://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=170840536333534  
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